
 
  

 
 

 
TO  :  Cyprus Investment Firms  

FROM  :  Cyprus Securities and Exchange Commission 

DATE :  Μay 31, 2017 

CIRCULAR NO. :  C214 

SUBJECT : Extension of the submission date for Circular C204 - Freedom to provide 
investment and ancillary services and/or perform investment activities in a 
third country  

 

 
 
Following Circular C204, issued on May 4, 2017, and after taking into consideration the 
requests made by a number of Cyprus Investment Firms (‘the CIFs’), the Cyprus Securities and 
Exchange Commission would like to inform the CIFs that the submission date of the documents 
mentioned in paragraph 2 of the above mentioned circular is extended to July 31, 2017. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Demetra Kalogerou 
Chairman, Cyprus Securities and Exchange Commission    


		2017-05-31T05:14:17+0000
	Not specified




